
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 31st March 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

1. PSA Easter Raffle winners 

 

A HUUUGE congratulations to the winners of our children’s and adults Easter Hampers. A big thank you to 

Mr Irwin and the volunteers from the PSA who organised a fantastic array of hampers and have helped to 

raise hugely valuable funds for school. We all really appreciate your hard work. Thank you also to everyone 

who purchased tickets over the past number of weeks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Cash for Clobber – ‘Spring Clean’ 

 

Will you be doing a Spring clean over the Easter holidays?  If so, then this is for 

you! Please gather up any old/unused clothes and bring them to school in a 

black bag on Friday 28th April.  Bringing in your unused clothes (adults and 

children’s clothes) will help raise funds for our school.   

 

Unfortunately, we can only accept the bags on Friday the 28th April but 

the blue bin inside our school gates is there all year round. We would be 

very grateful for all donations received. 

 
 

3. Parent/Teacher Interview Week 
 

Thank you to the families who attended the recent Parent/Teacher consultations this week. It was fantastic to 

share some positive news about the great things the pupils have been doing in school. 

 

4. Easter Break 

 

Finally, the staff at Cregagh Primary School would like 

to wish all our friends and families a very Happy 

Easter, a restful break and we will look forward to 

seeing you all back to school on Monday 17th April 

for Term 3. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘The great gift of Easter, is hope.’ Basil C. Hume 

Adult hamper winners 

 
Joanne Snodden 

Mrs Magill 

Donna Devine 



 

 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

 

 

• Monday 3rd to Friday 14th April: Easter Holidays (10 school days)  

 

• Monday 1st May: May Day Holiday – school closed  

 

• Monday 8th May: Coronation of King Charles III - school closed  

 

• Thursday 18th May: 2023 Local Council Elections – school closed  

 

• Friday 26th May: Sports Day  

 

• Monday 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday – school closed 

 

• Tuesday 30th May: School closed for Staff Development Day 

 

• Wednesday 31st May – Friday 2nd June: P7 Residential trip to Castlewellan Castle 


